## W. A. Pattillo High School National Alumni Association, Inc.

March 30, 2021

Dear Alums and Friends,

We hope that this message finds you and your family safe and well.

The Board of Directors has agreed to cancel the July 2021 Annual Reunion due to the continuous concerns of the status of COVID-19. The Board of Directors has decreed that it will not sponsor any public or community activities until such time as it has been officially deemed safe by the authority of Health and Safety advisors. This decision has been made because we want our Alumni family and friends to remain in sound health.

The Board has committed to keeping in touch with the Alumni regarding operational, management and implementation of goals and objectives of the W. A. Pattillo National Alumni Association. You may view our webpage and Facebook page for future updates. You will also receive future written communication.

Please know we appreciate your support of the Association, and we look forward to being "Noble Sons and Daughters Fair," as we continue to work together to maintain the legacy of W. A. Pattillo High School by providing scholarships to Edgecombe County Schools graduating seniors, honoring outstanding achievement of Middle School students, and providing grant assistance to our two charter schools, Pattillo Middle and Princeville Elementary.

Thank you,
The Board of Directors
Lois Cobb Hinton, Class of 1968, National President